MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS

OF THE

SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB

Meeting held at the Nassau Bay Resort Hotel at 7:00 a.m., Wednesday, November 12, 1975, by President Don Kirk.

PRESENT:

Chuck Jacobson

Gene Lindquist

John Hoff Jim Wyatt Al Ligrani Pete Gist

Lloyd Ferguson Harry Jennings

Don Kirk reported on meeting with District Governor at Wharton.

Moved, seconded, and passed - Club policy for reinstatement to be that former members be charged the same as normal initiation fee if the applicant has not been an active member for twelve or more months. No initiation charge if less than twelve months. Application will be processed the same as for new member.

Lloyd Ferguson reported on International Youth Committee.

John Hoff reported on World Community Service Committee.

Harry J. Jennings - Secretary